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 25 posts in the Eighth District 
 

 I visited 18 of the 20 posts so far this year that have regular 

meetings. 

 

 Post 531 has been closed.  
 

 Post 519 in Meta, MO is closing.  Pending required paperwork 
from Post Commander 

 

Programs: 
 

 The Eighth District sponsored 113 boys for Missouri Boys State. 

 

 10 posts sponsored applications for Missouri Boys State. 
 

 Most all posts are participated in Memorial Day ceremonies in 
their local area. 

 

Membership: 
 

 The District participated in the June membership renewal efforts 
from the Department providing a report on results of mailings and 

phone calls. 

 

 The District ended the membership year at 92.62% with 3465 

members. 

 

 Post 1111 is finalizing their permanent charter.  
 

 As I visit posts for meetings, I enforced the need for retaining our 
current members and renewals before the year’s end. 

 



 

 

 

 Maintaining an Eighth District website with information of current 
membership as well as the documents in the mailing. 

 

 Maintaining an Eighth District Facebook page for information to 

be shared to all members about events and notifications. 

 

 

Richard Pack 

District 8 Commander 

573-690-0308 

devildogpack@gmail.com 

 


